
From: Opotiki District Council
To: @Information Requests
Subject: Opotiki District Council - Denysajackson@gmail.com shared this with you
Date: Wednesday, 17 March 2021 8:31:30 pm

Dear info@odc.govt.nz,

Denysajackson@gmail.com thought Ways to have your say on the Opōtiki District Council would
be of interest to you.

Message from Denysajackson@gmail.com :

I wish to object to the lot 66 at whanarua bay sh 35 being transferred to Te Whanau a Apanui .
I personally and many of my family and friends use this to access various bachs which we have
rented over many years . personally for the last 15 years. 
My father has been camping,diving and fishing there since the late 1950s .
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